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BUTLER TWP — Butler County Community College's nursing program will be visited Tuesday 

through Thursday by the Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing for continuing 

accreditation consideration. 

 

As a part of the accreditation review, the public can comment about the Nursing R.N. program to 

commission representatives.  

 

A public forum to do that will be from 4 to 5 p.m. Wednesday in Lawson Board Room on the 

second floor of the administration building on main campus. 


